
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi PromoSEO 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you over the past 12 months in helping 
myself scale out MaxoMil. The amount of website leads we receive on a daily basis is 
complete and utter madness. 
 
Previously we spent fortunes every month on facebook ads, google adwords and link 
building companies. This helped us slightly but nowhere near the amount you have 
managed to create for us. 
 
The amounts we actually pay out now is at no risk because only paying for the converted 
orders and that is why I have been happy to up my margins and kickbacks to you at more 
than what you suggested. 
 
Role on 2017 because we have now got better rates from our manufacturers. This will 
then in turn generate higher profits and I cannot thank you enough for all the hard work 
and graft you have put in. 
 
I was asked by James Dooley whether I would be willing to write a reference because he 
is worried the offer can seem to be good be true. I will be honest and if I didn’t know 
him already through playing football then I would have thought the same.  
 
He is a genuinely nice bloke who cares for businesses he works with to make sure it is 
worth their while hence only paying for successful orders. If you get the chance to work 
alongside PromoSEO then snatch their hands off because trust me guys it will be one of 
the best decisions in your career. 
 
 
Best of Luck and Thank You 
 
Phil Jepson 
Owner 
 
phil@maxomil.com 
07817457891 
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